
Hello, 
 
On Friday May 22, the Somers Public Works Department in cooperation with Barry Dolby of 
Mountain Tree Service (http://www.mountaintreeservice.us/) removed the bushes that were 
obscuring the Veterans Memorial in front of Town Hall. 
Once that work was complete; a crew from Franks Landscaping of Somers, 
(http://frankslandscapedesign.com/) headed by Frank Cicciarella, spent eight hours installing 
granite and sod around the monument. 
Mike Eldridge of One Way Decorating (http://www.mikeeldridgedecorating.com/) then washed 
the monument. 
 
The sod was donated by Twin State Turf Farm of Somers (860)749-3039. 
 
The Veterans Memorial Monument has been restored and is looking great. 
 
Special thanks to: 
Franks Landscaping         http://frankslandscapedesign.com/ 
Mountain Tree  Service http://www.mountaintreeservice.us/ 
One Way Decorating      http://www.mikeeldridgedecorating.com/ 
Twin State Turf Farm      (860)749-3039 
 
For a time lapse view of the work please click on this link 
http://magis.to/PSh7Vg0OFFAvNXkHDmEwCXx8?l=vsm&o=i&c=m 
 
One thing I forgot to mention; 
All of the work done and supplies that were used, was donated by the people and businesses 
below.  
This restoration cost the Town nothing. 
 
 
Todd Rolland 
Director of Public Works & Recreation 
Tree Warden 
Town of Somers 
600 Main Street 
Somers, CT 06071 
(860)763-8238 - Office 
trolland@somersct.gov 
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